
 

Richard Fischer 
Is thanked for countless tireless volunteerism. Richard has spent countless hours volunteering building and 
maintaining public roads. A special note of appreciation goes to Richard for his many hours of volunteering 

during the Main Street Alignment Project.   Further, Richard is thanked for his assistance in assisting the Town 
in reviewing development and lot split applications for impact on public roads and development standards.  

APPLE VALLEY TOWN COUNCIL HERBY ADOPTS THIS RESOLUTION 2021-XXX ON FEBRUARY 17TH, 2021 
 
 

Mayor Marty Lisonbee  
Councilmember Dale Beddo  
Councilmember Paul Edwardson   
Councilmember Mike McLaughlin  

 


